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Presidents’ Message 

Hello Cruisers, 

 Well what a crazy month May was! All kinds of weather from cold, windy, a touch of promised rain, 

to a gradual step up to extreme heat then cold again.  What is Mother Nature thinking? April showers bring 

May flowers. Here’s hoping all our mothers had a great Mother’s Day.  

 As most of you know it seems like every few days we have another car show notice coming in. As 

events keep coming in we will do everything we can to keep you informed at our meetings and through the 

club blasts.  Brad Parsons and Mary Morofsky are on top of things, however if you know of a show that’s not 

listed please let one of them know.  We have been locked up for way to long to sit at home. 

 Main Street Reunion Report. 

 As most of you should know by now I have stepped down as Director of the Show due to health con-

cerns and I cannot continue. Chris Butler has agreed to take over as the Director, I have full confidence in 

Chris to handle the Show and the membership to support her. Please remember that this is our club and we 

should do our part to help. I have enjoyed working with amazing people who only want to make our club bet-

ter and stronger for all. It’s been a pleasure! 

 Just a friendly reminder to those who are talented and gifted, please remember to donate to the raffle. 

Items that would be cool, bird houses, wooden game boards, wine racks, wine donations, blankets etc. So far 

we do have great gifts and each and everyone greatly appreciated. Yes, we are having our Main Street Reun-

ion! 

Keep the rubber side down.  

Mike Phillips Sr. 

President Napa Valley Cruisers 2022 



Birthday Wishes for June 2022 

June Anniversaries 2022 

Norma Mc Cabe  June 3rd 

Dick Geide   June 14th 

Jeff Broyles   June 14th 

Leonard Dombrowski  June 14th 

Tammy Robinette  June 17th 

Alma Phillips   June 18th 

Dennis Talley   June 20th 

Marcia Cecchini  June 22nd 

Bill Beck   June 25th  

Bill & Michele Beck   June 11th 

Dick & Gracie Geide   June 11th 

Tony & Barbara Jo Stoer  June 22nd 

James & Janice Luce   June 24th 

Robert & Judy Humphrey  June 26th 

John & Jean Kelly   June 27th  

Interesting Automotive Facts  

1. 60 million cars are produced every year 

 That’s 165,000 a day, 6,875 an hour and 115 a minute — crazy right? 

 2. The world record for removing and replacing a car engine is 42 seconds 

 This record was set by mechanics working on a Ford Escort on 21 November, 1985. 

 3. 1 billion cars are currently in use around the world 

 Compared to the world’s population, that’s around one car for every seven people on Earth. Amazing 

4. 1 in 4 cars on the UK’s road were made in China 

 Which is a lot, given that there are around 35 million cars in the UK. 

5.  It would take less than a month to get to the moon by car 

 That’s right ,drive straight up at an average of 60mph, and you could get to the moon in under a 

month. 
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 A card was sent to Rob Lee as he was in the hospital for a procedure. He is home 

now and hopefully resting.  

 A card was sent Claudette Dailey, she was taken to the hospital. They are not sure 

what is happening. Lets hope she is feeling better soon. 

 A card was sent to Mary Morofsky as she had a hip replacement. Lets hope she is 

free of all the pain she has had the past months. We have included a picture, as her doctor 

left her a note on her thigh. Not many patients have that happen !!! 

Members please be careful as this Virus is out to get us all. We have several members sorry 

to say, who have contacted the Virus. 

Lets us all stay healthy and happy during these unprecedented times. 

In supporting our club members please send cards to the above members. 

Remember if you know someone that needs some SUNSHINE please contact: 

Yvonne Westberg @ (707) 337-5532-text this number 

yvonnecoho@gmail.com 



 



General Meeting 

Thursday June 9th, 6:30 

Napa Elks 

 

Coffee and Cars Sunday June 

12th 

Brewed Coffee 

8am-10am 

Registration is now open for the Grants Pass Car Show. 

Go to Registration For Rogue Valley Classic Cruisers 

Show from there you can print out the registration form or 

register online. 

Winners Circle 

If you have won an award or you know of someone that has 

won an award, please let me know so we can acknowledge 

your accomplishment. Please send pictures. Contact Brad. 

 Dixon’s Grillin & Chillin Car & Truck Show 11  

 Register online at  https://www.dixonribcookoff.com/  

 Car Show Application July16, 2022  

Mike and Tammy Robinette won an award at the Colusa Car Show with their Mustang. 

Gary & Marcia Cecchini won their class at the Colusa Car Show with their 55 Chevy. 

Brad and Jeanette won an award at the Colusa Car Show for their Truck. 

https://roguevalleyclassiccruisers.com/flyers.html
https://roguevalleyclassiccruisers.com/flyers.html
http://www.dixonribcookoff.com/
http://www.dixonribcookoff.com/




Please support our Advertisers 

If you want add space here please contact the Napa Valley Cruisers at  

NVCRUISERS@GMAIL.COM 

Pictures from the PAST, Remember when... 


